
Mike Steele’s term on the Firefighters’ Pension/Disability Board ends 
December 31, 2023. 
 
Nomination forms were mailed October 31, 2023, to the homes of all LEOFF 1 
active and retired members of the Fire Department. Nomination forms must be 
received by November 15, 2023. 
 
Nominees must be willing to serve on the Board for a period of two years. There 
are no term limits; therefore, Board members may serve consecutive terms if 
elected. 
 
LEOFF 1 or LEOFF 2 active and retired members of the Fire Department may be 
nominated to serve on the Board. Only LEOFF 1 active and retired members 
may nominate and vote in the election process. 
 
Nominations will continue to be accepted until the November 15, 2023 deadline. 
 
Per Board policy, balloting will not be held in the event of only one nominee. 
 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
UPDATE as of 11/21/2023 
 
The current Firefighters’ Pension Board nomination process closed as of 
November 15, 2023 
 
The Fire Pension Office received 8 nomination forms nominating the current 
Board incumbent Mike Steele, retired LEOFF 1 member. 
 
Per Board policy, balloting will not be held in the event of only one nominee.  
Therefore, no ballots will be mailed and Mike Steele is declared elected for the 
two year term beginning January 1, 2024, and ending December 31, 2025. 
 
 


